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Dear Dean Goldstein,
 
We have received the one-year extension request regarding the accreditation of the Master
Automobile Service Technology program at Santa Rosa Junior College. Based on the program
continuing to meet the minimum criteria outlined, including holding advisory meetings, maintaining
update training hours, and holding current ASE certifications we have approved a one-year extension
to be added to the current expiration date. The new expiration date is now 09/01/2022. Please keep
in mind the accreditation renewal process should be completed by the new expiration date to take
full advantage of the extension. We are standing by ready to assist the program in any way possible
throughout the accreditation renewal process. Please contact us with any questions or concerns as
we work together getting back on the road.
 
Regards,
Sean Glotfelty
Administrative Support 
ASE Education Foundation
1503 Edwards Ferry Dr NE, Suite 401
Leesburg, VA 20176 
(703) 669-6645
FAX (703) 669-6125
sglotfelty@ASEeducationfoundation.org
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